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Comments: There is absolutely ZERO reason to bother with this dilapidated hut in a designated Wilderness area.
The Forest Service's first obligation is to maintain the inherent wilderness of the Mount Timpanogos area, and
everything you want to do to "restore" this 1912 hut runs contrary to the mission of the Forest Service. If you
must "remove" it, use wilderness-compatible means to do so. What is the ultimate point of this project? Spending
thousands and thousands of taxpayer dollars to restore a dilapidated hut in a wilderness area is irresponsible and
reckless. STOP IT!



